
 

June 30, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Church Office:   

618-833-6702                                                       

Monday – Friday      

 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

annanazsec@annanaz.com 

June Finance Team 
Carla Ramage, Jessica Elkins, Terry Wiseman 
 

July 7 Finance Team 
Stanley & Marilyn Elkins 
Dorris Johnson 

ANNA CHURCH OF THE NAZARENE 
Pastor Randy Wright    

Cell Phone: 618-534-7103 
Email: rwwright55@gmail.com 

Media Today 
Projection: Carla Ramage   Sound: Jim Hammer 

  

July 7 
Projection: Verna Fuller          Sound: Jason Elkins 

Donations 

SUNDAY  
Breakfast 9:00 AM 
Sunday School 9:30 AM 
Morning Worship & Communion 10:35 AM 
Evening Service 6:00 PM 
  
WEDNESDAY  
Wednesday Bible Study 6:30 PM 
Youth Group  6:30 PM 

Morning Worship Service is available on Zoom  
ID #379 359 1831   Text pastor for password 

 

Bryce & Kaylee Wright                                   
Jackie Dillow 
Larry Barnhart                    
Emily Wiseman 
Scott Pender 
Louise Smith Pender 
Patrick Treece 
Erin Berry 
Rose Reeves 
Ashley Massey 

Phyllis Grisham 
Leanna Higgins 
Betty Odum 
Rin Ray 
Phil Ray 
Marva Wall 
Belinda Flores 
Marsha Bittle                          
Brayden Stanley 
Jessica Pind 

Richard Keeley 
John Stanley               
Chris Brock 
Bob Kimber 
Joann Satterfield 
Kevin Klump 
John Reeves 
Curly Ralls Family 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

30th  Brian Thompson, Jason Elkins 
2nd  Brenda Keeley 5th  Pat & Sarah Treece 

     Collecting deodorant, soap, washcloths, combs/brushes, fun 
adhesive bandages and toothbrushes during the month of July 

for Operation Christmas Child Shoeboxes 

Betty Odum has returned to “The Voyage” here in Anna and welcomes       
visitors or cards from the church.  The address is 151 Denny Drive                              

Room #144, Anna , Illinois 62906 

Church Office Will Be Closed, Thursday, July 4 

Pastor Wright and Church Family 

Thank you so much for your prayers and kindness shown to us during the loss of 

our loved one, Gary Langston.  The Memorial Lantern was a special gift that will 

be a remembrance of my brother that I will cherish.  The meal prepared following 

the funeral was delicious and a blessing to the entire family and was very much        

appreciated as it gave us a place to gather and spend time with our family.                          

Thank You! 

Phil & Rin Ray 

Annual Church Meeting - July 14                                                                         
We will have our annual church meeting with church as normal with a potluck                        

following.  Ministry leaders (NDI, NYI, NMI, Pastor, Secretary, and Treasurer) will 
need to write the reports for this date. We will read out the information and                                   

upon request, Verna will print out the report information. 

Delegates for District Assembly, NYI, NDI and NMI, please let our church secretary, 
Verna Fuller know by next Sunday, July 7 if you will be attending District Assembly 
and the conventions, so motel reservations can be finalized. 


